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DATE:  July 8, 2025 
 
TO:  Nick Sugar, City Planner 
 
FROM:  Shawn Kasson, Fire Marshal 
 
SUBJECT:  Christ Community Chapel – Office Addition – 750 West Streetsboro Street 
 
 

I have reviewed the site plan set dated 06/13/25 for the proposed office addition at Christ 
Community Chapel – 750 West Streetsboro Street.  Upon review I have the following 
comments: 

• The utility plan indicates that the proposed fire department connection (FDC) piping 
terminates at the building foundation of the office addition.  Provide explanation/details 
of piping continuation for interconnection at sprinkler system riser. 

• The access drive in front of the FDC and fire hydrant is designated as a fire lane. 
• Fire lane areas must be identified with approved signage stating Fire Lane – No 

Parking. 
• Curbs in fire lane areas must be painted red in color. 
• The FDC riser piping must be painted red in color. 
• The FDC must be identified with an approved sign stating FDC. 

 
Please contact me with any questions. 
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